No: SNEA/CHQ/DIR(HR)/2018-21/47      Dated 29th July, 2020.

To

Shri. Arvind Vadnerkar, 

Director (HR), BSNL Board,

New Delhi.

Sub: Endorsing clarifications issued by DoPT regarding the regularization of absence during Covid 19 lockdown period reg: 
Ref: DoP&T F No: 14029/5/2019-Estt.(L)(Pt.2) Dated 28.07.2000.
Respected Sir,

Due to the sudden declaration of lock down and restriction on travel due to Covid 19 pandemic, employees on leave, employees on tour, employees gone home during week end etc could not report back in time due to non availability of public transport/flights, restrictions on inter/intra state movement of persons as per MHA orders from time to time.

Now DoPT examined the matter in its totality and issued clarifications vide letter dated 28.07.2020, how to deal with such cases and how to regularize the absence during lock down. 
Large number of employees gone on leave or on week end could not come back and join for duty due to the lockdown. Administration dealt the issue in different manner at local level. Some officers taken leave forcibly from the subordinates on the instructions from higher ups. BSNLCO also not issued any specific guidelines, waiting for the DoPT guidelines.

It is requested to endorse the DoPT order issued on 28.07.2020 to the field units at the earliest so that the absence during Covid 19 can be regularized as per the DoPT clarifications.

With kind regards, 
(Sebastin. K)

Copy to: Shri. Saurabh Tzyagi, Sr GM/Estt, BSNLCO for info and n/a pl.









